
 
 

CORONA VIRUS UPDATE 

 
Dear Members, 

 

Further to the email sent last week the Committee want to provide an update as to the current 

situation. 

 

The two members that had tested positive have now received the all clear. We have no 

knowledge of any other members or visitors that have been isolated with symptoms. 

 

The Club is continuing to follow Government guidelines in line with England Golf directives. 

We are paying particular attention to cleaning and sanitising. We would ask all members 

attending the club to follow protocol regarding hand washing etc. 

 

We will provide further updates as and when guidelines change or further actions need to be 

taken. 

 

 

 

Leigh 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


